

Klinginsmith, Gregg <klinginsmithg@warrencor3.k12.mo.us>

School Board Notes November 9, 2023

Gregg Klinginsmith <ic-do-not-reply@warrencor3.k12.mo.us> Reply-To: klinginsmithgt@warrencor3.k12.mo.us
To: klinginsmithg@warrencor3.k12.mo.us

Thu, Nov 30, 2023 at 7:52 PM

Hello Warren County R-III Families,

Below is the information from the November 30, 2023 Warren County R-III School Board meeting.

New Hires

Congratulations to Kelley Lathrop as a teacher at Rebecca Boone.

Congratulations and welcome to Angela Wolgamott as a paraprofessional at Rebecca Boone.

Congratulations and welcome to Michelle Hampton as a paraprofessional at Daniel Boone.

Contracts and Agreements

- Contracts for field trips for Warrior Ridge were approved for an approximate cost of \$1,650.
- A contract for publication of the high school yearbook was approved for a total cost of \$13,192.
- Signage for Hopewell Academy Early Childhood Center was approved for a total of \$2,379.68.
- A contract for the basketball team to stay in a hotel for a tournament in Kansas City was approved for a cost of \$1,584.

All contracts and agreements can be found on Diligent. Here is a link.

The next regular school board meeting is on December 14th at 7:00.

Sincerely,

Gregg Klinginsmith Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools Warren County R-III School District